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 Renova�on of the Island Heritage
Gallery con�nues as twelve state-of-
the-art exhibit cases by Case[werks]--
built in Germany for the Museum--
were installed beginning on Veterans
Day (November 12). Four are free-
standing "island" cases, glassed on
four sides. Six wall cases, larger than
the free-standing, are set into niches
against walls. Finally, there are two
custom cases: one a wall case with a
glass front to fully display an historic
flag quilt, and a peninsula case which
will feature Hawaiian musical
instruments. All are made of steel and
glass, and open from the front for
ease of maintenance.
 
Case installers were Tobias (Toby)
Metan and Tom Lischke, both master
installers from Germany, and Bill
Beitel.  Bill is the representa�ve for

Case[werks], the North American agent for Vitrinen- und Glasbau REIER GmbH,
of Lauta, Germany.  Bill also trained Museum staffers Lynn Elia, Dave Hotchkiss,
Jill Maruyama, and Eric Page in opening and closing the cases, working with the
ligh�ng system, removing case bases, dessicant tray access, and maintenance
and care of the cases.
 
All day long on November 12, shipping containers--parked in the Hilo Union
school parking lot--were unloaded, and crates containing the exhibit cases were
forkli�ed to the Museum's rear driveway. "That was an even�ul day!" as Lynn
Elia understated things. Installa�on was completed by the Wednesday before
Thanksgiving.
 
Another company, Group Delphi, based in California, is crea�ng the new
Gallery's wall murals and text and graphics panels. Group Delphi will also make
furniture, internal structures, reader rails, addi�onal exhibit cases, and
audiovisual and interac�ve elements for the Island Heritage Gallery--all
expected to be delivered and installed some�me in Spring 2019. Stay tuned for
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Museum Holidays
  

Museum closed on: 
New Year's Day
Memorial Day

Independence Day (4th of
July)

Labor Day
Thanksgiving Day

Christmas Day 

The Journal Staff:
  

Liz Ambrose
 Brandon Haleamau

Barbara Moir
 

        

  

further updates on this spectacular Gallery, an�cipated to open in Summer
2019!      
 

 

First Hawaiian Bank Founda�on 
Supports Our New Gallery! 

 

Le� to right are David Honma, FHB, Museum Director Barbara Moir, 
 Chairman of the Museum Board Richard Henderson and Chuck Erskine, FHB.

  
In September, the First Hawaiian Bank Founda�on approved a very generous
grant to the Museum in the amount of $100,000, to be awarded over a four-
year period in support of our new Island Heritage Gallery. This grant was made
to support the redesign and upda�ng of the Gallery, which will present a
mul�faceted, mul�cultural history of the Hawaiian Islands from se�lement to
the present day.

https://www.facebook.com/LymanMuseum/
https://twitter.com/lymanmuseum
https://www.instagram.com/thelymanmuseum/
http://ui.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1103231279888&p=oi


 
In their award le�er, FHB Founda�on officers Sharon Shiroma Brown and David
Honma cited "the historical and educa�onal value that Lyman Museum brings
to the Hilo community and visitors as well. We are pleased to be among your
supporters and send best wishes for your Island Heritage Gallery."

Museum's Tenth Annual Golf Tournament
Fun(d)raiser is First-Rate!

 

The Fred Koehnen Memorial Golf Tournament was held on October 21, 2018 at
the Hualālai Golf Course at Ka'upulehu. The weather was great, the company
fabulous, and the day filled with fun!
 
It was a spirited two-person scramble with ten teams enjoying the beau�ful
golf course. The first-place winners at the end of the day were Randy Acob and
Greg Cummings! They will each receive a miniature calabash engraved with
their names and the tournament dates, and their names will be added to the
perpetual trophy.
 
Much to our delight, the tournament was well a�ended! We extend our thanks
to all of the golfers, sponsors, volunteers, and staff, all of whom contributed to
the success of the tournament. Thank you again for adding your spirit of aloha
and helping us reach our fun(d)raising goals for this event!
 
Many thanks to Brendon Moynahan and his staff for facilita�ng our annual
tournament on a splendid course. Also, special thanks go out to Victoria
Bernardo, Special Events Manager, and the excellent staff for coordina�ng the
fabulous luncheon that followed the tournament. Mahalo to General Manager
Colin Clark for dona�ng the use of the Hualālai Grille.
 
As always, we are most grateful for the amazing support from the community
which makes this event possible. The Tournament raised over $11,000 for the
Museum, which will use the proceeds for exhibits, educa�onal programs, and
museum tours for schoolchildren.

  



 
Mahalo to those who made the Golf Tournament possible:
 
Randy Acob         
Akatsuka Orchid Gardens
Samuel Araki (Kuhio Grille)
Les Au           
Victoria Bernardo
Big Island Candies             
Big Island Delights            
Monty Brown       
Randy Campbell 
Charles Carden    
Newton Chu
Colin Clark           
Courtyard Marriot              
Greg Cummings 
Paul Dahlquist    
Dickie Devine     
Kayla Enanoria    
Donava Enanoria                
First Hawaiian Bank
Sidney and Aileen Fuke
Vicky Fukushima
Dick Fusch
Barbara Has�ngs
Hawaii Forest and Trail
Richard Henderson
Ritchie Henderson
HFS Federal Credit Union
Wayne Higaki     
Hilo Hawaiian     
Hualālai Resort and Staff:
   (Victoria Bernardo, Colin                  
Clark, and Brendon Moynahan)
Gordon Inaba

 

Isemoto Contrac�ng         
Myron Isherwood 
Aaron King           
Calvin Koga         
James Lambeth  
Phoebe Lambeth        
Kimo Lee
Warren Lee               
Steve Lundbald   
Jaysen Manuia     
Joe Marsh
Matson Giving     
Danny Matsuoka                
Mauna Kea Beach Hotel  
Mauna Lani Golf                 
Mike Middlesworth            
Jon Miyata
Brendon Moynahan
Nanea Golf Club
Jeremy Neves      
Wallace Oki         
Jim Pa�erson       
Rich Peterson      
Randy Rohner     
Lynne Schneider 
Sig Zane                
Gerald Takase     
Toby Taniguchi  
Harold Wallace   
Samuel Wallis      
Yoko Washimoto 
Tom Williams
 



HCF representative Malu Debus
receives the check from Museum
Executive Director Barbara Moir.

M a h a l o  t o  A l l  W h o  D o n a t e d  t o  t h e  
H C F  H a w a i ' i  I s l a n d  R e c o v e r y  F u n d !

We'd like to offer an enthusiastic
and appreciative mahalo to the
Museum's members and friends
who helped out with donations for
the Hawai'i Island Recovery Fund
at the Hawai'i Community
Foundation!
 
Earlier this year the Museum
decided to postpone its annual
Fundraising Banquet, instead
holding an online fundraiser for
people affected by the lower Puna
eruption that began in May. More
than $2,250 was raised by our
supporters for this purpose!

MAHALO to our Supporters!
The Lyman Museum depends upon the support of donors,
including the following individuals (and companies) who made
contributions.
 
In Memory of Louise B. Isherwood
Ms. Phyllis Aguiar
Ms. Lisa Clearman 
   and Mr. Jaime Clearman
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Depew
Ms. Trudy Hanohano            
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Henderson                 
Mr. Richard Henderson II    
Ms. Gaylen Isherwood
Ms. Lani Isherwood
Mr. Myron Isherwood, Jr.
Ms. Coleen Kasamoto            
Mr. and Mrs. Wayne Kobayashi
Ms. Pamela A. Kruse
Mr. and Mrs. Warren Lee
Dr. and Mrs. Dennis Lee
Ms. Peggy Ann B. Leith, Trust
Ms. Kathleen Lui
Dr. Barbara G. Moir
Ms. Trudi-Ann Rita and NFCU Kapolei: 
 Trudi, Nancy, Joey, Maloy, Cheryl, Mia, 
 Jeanine, and Allison
Mr. Glen Shigehara                                 
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin Sorenson
T&C Surf Design Company
Mr. Gregg M. Taketa
Dr. and Mrs. Yusuf Tamimi
Mr. and Mrs. Barry Taniguchi
 
Donations
Academy of Hawaiian Arts, Oakland CA
Atherton Family Foundation

IHG contributors
Case[werks], LLC: Bill Beitel,   
 Toby Metan, Tom Lischke
Del's Feed and Farm Supply
Fray and Carolyn Heath, HCS, Inc.
Hilo Union School
HMP Inc., dba Business
     Services Hawaiʻi
Steve Siegfried, Panini Records
 
 
Business Associates
A.S. Designs & Services LLC

 Pacific Pro-Tech Services
 
Collection Donors
Anthony Crivello
Ken Dodge

 Lynn Gahringer
 Teddy Gumbs

 Janice Ho
 Ken Komatsu

 Kathryn Lee
 Seri I. Luangphinith

 Jose Martinez
 Cheryl McCaffrey

 Teresa Spinola-Campbell
Leslie H. Spurlin

 Albert S. Weaver
 Tim Young

 
Volunteers



Ms. Julianna Carpenter
     In celebration of Tricia Au's Birthday
Mr. Nathan Christophel (Hawaii
                 Tribune-Herald)
Ms. Leslie Taylor Cockerham
Mrs. Mary Cooke
Mr. and Mrs. Romel Dela Cruz
Ms. Judith Folk
Ms. Ginger Hall
     and Hawai'i Loa Chapter of NSDAR
Mr. Fray and Mrs. Carolyn Heath
KTA Super Stores
Mr. Robert Mist
Ms. Sylvia Moffatt and Mr. Troy Moffatt
Ms. Ethel Aiko Oda
Dr. Patricia E. Saigo
Mr. and Mrs. Bert Y. Saito
Mr. Alexander Self
Ms. Melinda L.P. Walker and
      E.H.W. Broadbent Foundation
Mr. William T. White III
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Yates
Ms. Leatrice R. Yokoyama

Quinn Hamamoto
Terri Maguire
Michelle Sandell
Teri Spinola-Campbell

 Thor Wold
Ariel Young
 

  

Patricia E. Saigo Public Program Series Winter 2019



Download the Winter 2019 Saigo Program Flyer, click here!
 

For more information go to: http://lymanmuseum.org/events/
 

Admission to these wonderful programs is  free to Museum members,
and $3.00 for nonmembers.  Please support the Museum by becoming a

member, and enjoy all Saigo Series programs, all year round, at no
charge!  Seating is limited; first come, first seated.  ON MONDAY

EVENINGS ONLY, additional parking is available next door at Hilo
Union School, Kapiolani St. entrance; park, then walk through our green

gate in the rock wall.  On Monday evenings, doors open at 6:30PM. 
E komo mai!

Pierce Photograph Collection 
Identification Project

http://lymanmuseum.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/12/Patricia-E-Saigo-Series-Flyer-Winter-2019-FINAL.pdf
http://lymanmuseum.org/events/


This is the twenty-eighth in a series of images from the Pierce
Collection that we are sharing with our members in The

Journal. This photo was taken on November 10, 1966. We know
that Emily Pierce taught Kindergarten at Hilo Union School during
this time. If you can share more about the people, place, or event

location in this photo, please contact Eric Page at 808-935-5021 or e-
mail

archives@lymanmuseum.org. Mahalo!  

G o  G r e e n !

Go Green and sign up for our E-Newsletter.
 
Email membership@lymanmuseum.org or sign up online to remove
yourself from our printed mailing list and help us save hundreds of
dollars each year in postage and printing costs.
 
Did you know the Lyman Museum can also be found on social media?
We've got over 970 followers on Facebook and 340 on
our Twitter account and over 110 on our new Instagram account!     
    

Are you following us yet?

http://www.lymanmuseum.org/
mailto:archives@lymanmuseum.org
mailto:membership@lymanmuseum.org
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001eN-Vxdx0w9T283q_P6j3A03lwUXlW3vrc_GXVJtLlAQ4Qc5xyMQyJ5mCegmc4JWcAHcx6820zGLMIxLW8TNhYKDp4U9TSe8YjIOGE9BhL5-0HoQ3qDRU1wSvQKebbNFH1UZ5IX7-7vPfDiTJhDv0gql5-fst8q0fdu3GbGCzjlW_8QzgT9N4JDgTzk9gVjJZ
http://www.facebook.com/lymanmuseum
http://www.twitter.com/lymanmuseum
https://www.instagram.com/thelymanmuseum/


 
  

Your gi�, in any amount, will be used to share the history of
Hawai'i Island with the public and create and deliver priceless
learning experiences for people of all ages.  
 
Please make a dona�on online at the address below (or send
a check by mail), and know that your kokua and aloha will
help build a remarkable Island Heritage Gallery like no other,
which you and our community will be proud to share with our
keiki and other visitors.
 

h�p://lymanmuseum.org/2018-annual-appeal/
  

MAHALO!
 

http://lymanmuseum.org/2018-annual-appeal/
http://lymanmuseum.org/2018-annual-appeal/
http://lymanmuseum.org/2018-annual-appeal/
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